Subject Speaking request at Mapua Community District Association

From <secretary@ourmapua.org>

To <maureen.pugh@parliament.govt.nz>

Cc Fiona Bibby-Smith <fbibbysmith@mapua.school.nz>, Helen Bibby <n-

h.bibby@actrix.co.nz>, Aileen Connell <aileen.connell@gmail.com>, Lee Curtis <LKC1957@protonmail.com>, Bruno Lemke <bru> <bru>bruno.lemke@xtra.co.nz>, Paul

McIntosh <pmcintosh64@yahoo.com>, Marion Satherly

<marionawayfromhome@gmail.com>, Jim Vause <Vauses@gmail.com>, Henk

Vermeer <henk69vermeer@gmail.com>

Date 2024-03-25 17:56



Greetings Member of Parliament Maureen Pugh,

We would like to invite you to come and speak to our community about your vision for the Tasman District. We can appreciate that you have competing demands on your time, so it would be a great honor for us if you could take the time to speak with us.

Our local community association is the Mapua District Community Association. Our next meetings are on 08 April and 13 May, starting at 7 pm. Would either of these dates work for you?

Specifically we are interested in hearing about National's policies and how these will impact our rural community.

We look forward to hearing from you,

Lou Gallagher Secretary, MDCA